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Carolyn Harwick:  
 
From The  
President’s Desk 
 
 

        2020 is coming to an end, and what a 
heck of a year it has been. With the current 

pandemic going on in the world, it has been a 
very stressful time.  Know that if any club 
member needs any assistance in this trying 

time, that we are here to help. Please reach 
out to me directly so that I can see what we 

can do to help. 
 

As you know, it is time for our 

Christmas party. At this time, I am sad to say 
that it has to be postponed due to the 
increase in the Covid-19 cases. I know this is 

not what many of you want to hear but we 
have to consider the safety of our members. 

With that being said, when things return to 
normal or a little more normal, our first 
meeting back, we will have a huge party with 

all the fixings!  
 
We also have a delay in changing 

officers since we have not been able to have a 
formal meeting and have nominations. The 

first meeting that we are able to have, we 
hold nominations and have the elections the 
following meeting. I cannot give a date as to 

when this will be, but I will keep everyone 
updated as soon as we can hold a meeting 

again. 

We only had two months of finds this 

year because we have not held a meeting 
since February. Because of this, we will not 
be awarding hunter of the year or finds of the 

year for 2020.  
 

As stated in the last email, any club 
dues that were paid for 2020 will roll over for 
the 2021 membership. If you paid to attend 

the Sunshine Silver and Relic Hunt, that has 
also been rolled over to the next date. If you 
want a refund, please reach out to me and I 

will get that hunt fee reimbursed. Orange 
County has not allowed us to make a 

reservation for Moss Park for 2021 for the 
Sunshine Silver and Relic Hunt. We are 
working on another location but have not had 

this confirmed. As soon as we can lock down 
a date and location, we will let everyone 

know.  
 
Hopefully 2021 will roll in and we will 

be able to start getting things back to normal 
soon. I want to get everyone together again as 
soon as we can. Please everyone be safe out 

there, have a very Happy Holiday Season. Do 
not hesitate to reach out to me if you need 

anything at all!  
 
See you soon!  

 

 
 


